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To
THE CHATRMAN (Shri. ANILKUMAR by name) A F8 DE

Deear Sir,,
Sub : Merger / Renaming of DPPA with ADPPP (ADP3)

We sincerely thank you for your kind support been extended to the Doordarshan Programme
Producer's Association which is the body represented on behalf of all the Doordarshan Programme Staff of
Doordarshan. Owing to the latest developments and upgradation in the association activities. it was
unanimously decided in the General Body Executive Meeting that the Association of Doordarshan
Programme Producer's shall be merged and renamed as the Association of Doordarshan Programme
Production Personnel with immediate effect and the head quarters shall be at Kolkata registered under the
societies act of West Bengal. As the DPPA association is already registered in the DG Doordarshan
Directorate the change in the name as ADPPP (ADP3) may kindly be noted in all the official records and
communications may kindly be sent to the new address and the new body hereafter.

Existing Name : DPPA
{Doordarshan Programme Producer's Association)
Registered Office : 207/13, Prakash Mohallah, East of Kailash, New Delhi.
Office : Room No 804, 8" Floor, Doordarshan Bhawan Phase 11 Building,
Copernicus Marg, New Delhi 110001
Renamed as  : ADPPP (ADP3)
Association of Doordarshan Programme Production Personnel)
Registration No.S/IL/54011) No.18/3, Uday Shankar Sarani, - .
Golf Green, Kolkata 700095 -

We solicit your kind support and cooperation to serve the organization of Doordarshan as an
visual media better with the renamed association ADPPP (Association Doordarshan Programme Production

Personnel) representing all the Programme Staff exclusively of Doordarshan. We request your goodsalves
to kindly incorporate the above updated details in the official records.

Thanking vou in anticipation,
Yours Sincerely,

(S S BHAKOO)
GENERAL SEZ




